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Status of the 2007 Tall Bearded Iris Symposium (TBIS) is normal for this 
time of year.
 
This year I made available to the RVP's both tally sheets and a program 
for processing a text file containing the numbers of the iris voted for 
in a region and turning out a sorted list of regional winners. Both seem 
to have been appreciated by those who used them.

Gerry Snyder, Symposium Chair
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